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BRISBANE CITY

Dedicated to a better Brisbane

23 April 2007

Mr Aaron Wray
GPO Box 48
BRISBANE Q 4001

Dear Mr Wray
Lutwyche Road Corridor Urban Design Workshop

Thank you for participating in the Lutwyche Road Corridor urban design workshop on Monday 26 March. We're
delighted that so many members of your community came along to have a say on what your neighbourhood will
look like in the future.

The urban design options for Lutwyche centre and Windsor East developed on the day are now available on our
website at www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/neighbourhoodplanning, along with a summary of workshop findings. If you
do not have Internet access, you can view the same information at Grange Library, 79 Evelyn Street.

We will now use your feedback in preparation of draft Master Plans for Lutwyche centre and Windsor East which
will form part of the draft Lutwyche Road Corridor Neighbourhood Plan, available for public review and further
feedback in a few months.

Once again thank you for your input to the Neighbourhood Planning process in the Lutwyche Road Corridor.

Best regards,
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Michael Papageorgiou
Manager City Planning
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